Good luck, Roger

Recently, Roger Lang, a long-time Native leader, was
incapacitatéed by a stroke. The shock upon his friends
and supporters was deeply felt, for the last thought in
anyone’s mind was that a man of such vitality and love
of life could be hit by such a thing.

We are happy to report that Roger is apparently on
the road to rapid recovery, recuperating at Providence
Hospital in Anchorage.

Lang’s involvement with the Alaska Federation of
Natives, with Sealaska Corporation, with the Alaska
Native Foundation, with the Tundra Times, and with
Native causes and concerns too numerous to list herein,
has been longstanding and honorable. He has been an
effective and superb spokesman for many, many years.

The Tundra Times, along with his many friends and
supporters wishes Roger Lang a speedy and complete
recovery. May he be around to help another day.




